
 
 

10 August 2022 
 

Hatch and Grow Program & Symbio 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This term, Kindergarten are learning about living things as part of their Science unit. We have organised for Hatch 
and Grow to deliver incubators and duck eggs to Kindergarten next week and an excursion to Symbio Wildlife Park 
to help support our learning in Science and English. The students will have the opportunity to observe the 
ducklings hatch and to care for them for two weeks. 

 
Symbio Wildlife Park 

 
DATE: Friday 16 September 2022 

 
TIME: 8:30 am to 3:00 pm 

 
VENUE: Symbio Zoo 

TRANSPORT: Seatbelted Coach 

COST: $42.00 (includes Coach, Symbio entry, feed bag and Hatch & Grow) 
 

The children will need to be at school on the excursion day at 8:30 am. For this excursion the children must wear 
their school uniform and comfortable walking shoes – they have lots of walking to do! A hat is compulsory. The 
children must bring their recess, lunch and a drink bottle in a small backpack with their name clearly written on it. 

 
While the Kindergarten staff continue to appreciate the high level of support with our programs we do not require 
parent helpers for this excursion. Each class with have their class teacher, support teacher and a guide at the 
zoo. 

 
Please return the form below to the school office by Friday 2nd September 2022. 

Sincerely, 

The Kindergarten Team 
 

KINDERGARTEN PROGRAMS EXCURSION – Symbio and Hatch & Grow 
 

Student’s Name  Class    
 

□ I give permission for my child to attend the excursion to Symbio on Friday 16 September 2022 from 
8.30am to 3.00pm. 

 
□ I understand that the children will be travelling by seat belted coach to Symbio. I understand that 

the children will be under the supervision of their class teachers. 
 
□ I have made an online payment of $42.00 and my receipt number is………………………………….. 

 
 

Parent’s Signature    Date:  ___________________ 


